
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
On Thursday, September 26th, 2019, it will be our Attestation Day.  Exceptionally, since September 30th is 
a Jewish Holiday and we expect many absences on that day, we got a derogation from the Ministry of 
Education to switch the date from the usual September 30th to September 26th. This attestation day is 
very important as we will officially be counting the number of students attending our school for the 
Ministry of Education to be entitled to allocations and funding for the 2019-2020 school year.  It is 
essential that ALL of our students be present and on time on that day so we may take official attendance 
at the start of our school day.  If your child has an appointment, we would appreciate that it be 
rescheduled for later that day or at another time. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation, 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Nathalie Lacroix-Maillette 
Directrice/Principal 
École Royal Vale School 
 


